
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 12.3.21 

 

Dear families, 

Our Nevill Road family is back together again 

and it is wonderful to see so many happy, 

smiling faces around school. It amazes me how 

resilient your brilliant children are and how 

quickly they have settled back into school life. 

We are so proud of everything they have 

achieved during Lockdown 3. 

The Recovery Curriculum 

This week we have been creating art inspired by 

Charlie Makesy’s illustrations and quotes. We have 

even had a ‘like’ from the man himself on our Twitter 

Feed @NRJuniors! During our circles sessions, the 

children have been reflecting on their experiences 

during lockdown and the 

new skills they have learnt. Most importantly, the 

children have enjoyed spending time with their 

friends again and rebuilding relationships. 

Comic Relief 2021 
 
It is that time again where the staff at NRJ, dust off their red tutus, dig out their 
red noses and brush up their dance moves! This year’s Comic Relief video has a 
Covid twist and we hope it raises a smile, at a time when we all need a good 
laugh. The film will be released next Friday and we will be spending the day 

telling jokes and having fun with the children. 
They are welcome to wear red or Comic Relief 
accessories for the day and please bring a £1 
donation. A ‘just giving’ page has also been set 
up and we hope to raise lots of money for such a 
good cause. 

http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Nevill-Road-Junior-Staff 

http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Nevill-Road-Junior-Staff


Nevill Road Consultation 

Leaflets have been sent home with the children today with regards to the 
Council’s consultation proposing that both Nevill Rd Infant and Junior School 
combine to form one school. More details can also be found at 
https://www.stockport.gov.uk/consultations 
 
A few reminders on the return to school and keeping our community safe 

There are still Covid cases in the area and we do not want to be sending 
children home having just got them all back in to school. Please follow the 
procedures we have in place. 

 Remember to socially distance whilst on the playground, particularly in 
the Y3 / 4 collection area.  

 Only collect your child at an earlier time if they have a sibling that 
finishes prior to their finish time.  

 Please wear face coverings when entering the school grounds unless you 
are exempt. This is to keep everybody safe. 

 Please do not ride bikes or scooters on the school grounds, especially on 
the path at the back entrance. There are often small children around 
that could get hurt. 

Thank you  

Dates for the Diary 

Friday 19th March – Comic Relief. Children can wear red or school uniform with 
red nose accessories – Please bring £1 or you can donate through the just 
giving page http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Nevill-Road-Junior-Staff 

 

Friday 26th March – last day of term 

Monday 12th April – return to school. 

Stay safe and take care   

 

Mrs Cliff  
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